
From: Walter Winner

Sent: Sunday, October 28, 2018 6:09 PM

Subject: Practice

 

Thanks to all who helped us move back to our rehearsal hall. Got it done in less than an hour, even with
the rain and this knuckle head who could not back a truck and trailer into a large garage door. 
Chrisrtmas parades and concert are coming! See you all Tuesday!

Dave 


